Course Evaluations Go Online!
This semester, some or all of your course evaluations will be available online.

On-line evaluations will be available from March 23rd to April 13th inclusively.  
To access the online evaluations

· Go to Minerva for students 
· Log in

· A pop-up window will appear with a link to the on-line course evaluations OR select the Student Menu and click on MOLE – McGill Online Evaluations 
· A personalized list of courses will appear with links to each questionnaire. 
· Only one evaluation needs to be completed at a time and you can log on at any time during the evaluation period to complete them
· The system cannot save responses because to ensure anonymity, your ID number is not linked to your answers

· The ID number is stored only to record completion; the instructor will not have access to this information.
· At the end of the regular course evaluation questions, there is an additional question asking for feedback about the experience.  Please let us know your thoughts.
· 

For more information on the MOLE pilot project, please visit our website at: 

http://www.mcgill.ca/dp-cio/mole/
Please address any questions or comments to mole.info@mcgill.ca 
